We're going to be sending a beautiful faux fur to Antwan, care of your office. Would you please confirm that this is still the best address and share the note below with him? Thank you.



Best, Rachel PETA

~~~

Dear Antwan,

Our hearts sank when you took the stage during the Super Bowl in a fur coat. You have many, many fans here at PETA and around the country who love your music, and were thrilled when it was announced that you'd be involved in the halftime show. Can we please convince you to make that your last appearance in a fur coat?

We can help you donate any furs you have to people in need as we've done numerous times over the years with the thousands of coats donated by people who, once seeing how horribly animals are treated on fur farms and trapped in the wild, gave them up. We've given furs to homeless shelters in this country and sent donated furs to Syrian refugees who desperately need the extra warmth. We'd be honored to add your furs to this donation program.

There will soon be a gorgeous faux fur on its way to you that offers a look that kills that no animal had to die for. The animals need you on their team, what do you say?

Warm regards, Rachel Stotts PETA